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Our staff thoroughly enjoyed going to the United Methodist Association of Preschools Conference in Leesburg where they got to network with teachers from around the state as well as receive 10 hours of important trainings. It’s good to know we all have similar success stories as well as problems and concerns and can learn from each other. Thank you for making this possible.
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Individual and VPK Graduation Pictures will be taken on Monday, March 4h for our Infants, Toddlers, Toddler/Transition 2s and Twos. Then on Tuesday, March 5th Preschool Threes and VPK will be in the spotlight. VPKers will have graduation gown pictures taken. Links to view your pictures will be sent via email and text after picture day. 

Class Pictures… will be taken on Wednesday, March 6.
Easter Bunny Pictures …On March 14 the Easter Bunny will be here. We will be selling a digital print of your child(ren) with the Easter Bunny for $5.00.  All proceeds help to support the gifts for the teachers for staff appreciation week.  Please sign up and pay in the office if you would like a photo of the Easter Bunny and your child(ren).  Thank you for your support.
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On Thursday, March 28th at 9:30 a.m. you are invited to a   special 
event. Our children are going to enjoy an Easter Hat Parade. Please come and see all the creations!!!


Good Friday March 29, 2024 … SHUMPS will be closed
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Trike-a-thon… Preschool 2 Year olds classes through Pre-kindergarten on

March 22nd at 9:30 a.m. 

Sign your child up, get your sponsor sheets and ask for donations from your family, neighbors and co-workers to support St. Jude’s Children’s

Research Hospital and all the good work done there. Bring a trike or bicycle for your child 

along with the sponsor sheet. Don’t forget a helmet. While raising money to help others the children will learn riding-toy safety tips and practice the safety rules while having lots of fun. Visit stjude.org/trike to set up your child’s personal fundraising page.  
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March 10 – Daylight Savings Time Begins (turn your clocks forward – “jump ahead”).

To the Parents of our Afterschoolers and VPKers … Public School Spring Break and 3 Hour VPK Program Off - March 11 – 15, 2024 Those afterschoolers who come that week will be charged $175 for the week. The cost for VPKers in wrap around care will be $195. Otherwise, if they are not here the cost will be the weekly normal rate unless your child qualifies for vacation time. Please let us know 
in advance if your child will be attending. Thanks! 
Also, Public School is out on March 4th and March 29th. Please let us know if your child will be attending on that day.  There will be a $15.00 charge for that day.
Fall Registration is Now Open for Our Families… We are now accepting our annual enrollment for the fall. The registration fee is $125. Pre-Registration forms have been placed in your child’s communication folder. Once again this year we will have you fill out Pre-Registration forms and then at the beginning of August you will fill out the full enrollment form. That way we keep on top of any changes you may make in contacts.

Summer Camp and Fall Afterschool Kid’s Club for Elementary Children… 

Registration for Summer Camp (current Kindergartens through 5th Graders) is also now open. The registration fee is $50.00. Weekly tuition will be $175.00 + $25 Activity Fee.
Registration for our Afterschool Kid’s Club which starts in August is $125.00 and may be paid at the same time as the other registration. 
There will be a $5 discount on the registration fees if you register by March 15th. 
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Registration will be open to the public beginning March 18th and we already have families trying to get into our school. 
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PBS Skill of the Month… 

We continue to teach all our children using Positive Behavior Support techniques and want our parents to help us by learning some of the same things. Our skill of the month of March is Self-Regulation/Self Control. See the article “Three Strategies for teaching Children Self-Control” for some good ideas. 

Benefits of Stories Read Aloud…

· The smoothing voice of the reader has a calming effect on the child.

· Time spent reading can result in emotional bonding between the adult reader and the children listening.

· Children love stories and usually look forward to this part of the day. .

Just 15 Minutes a Day…

· Read to your child every day.

· Triple your child’s chances of graduating from high school.

· Light up your child’s brain.

· Grow vocabulary.

· Bond with your child.

· Offer rich engagement.

· Foster a love of books.

· Learn to love reading.

· Just 15 Minutes a Day!!!

Scholastic Book Orders… 

Book orders will be due on March 15th.  
Remember you can now order on-line.
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Summer Withdrawals…
In order to maintain the effectiveness of our preschool, which is a year round school, continuous payment must be made during the summer months. If you choose to withdraw your child(ren) for the summer, there is no guarantee that the slot(s) will still be available in the fall. There are often waiting lists for children needing to enroll, so these available spaces must be filled
Thank You!
Thank you for all your help and generosity with the Penny War fundraiser.  We were able to raise $510.47. And the Pizza Party winner is the Three Year Old Class. 

Free Community Dinner Every Wednesday​
5:30-6:30pm… 

We are excited to offer a WEEKLY free dinner each Wednesday night from 5:30-6:30. All are welcome! Take a break from cooking and gather around the table with us!
     Upcoming Events and Worship Opportunities at Our Church…

Easter Bunny Hop Saturday, March 23
10:00am - 12:00pm …
Come "hop" through different activity stations, collect eggs along the way, and even take a picture with the Easter Bunny! Every child needs a free ticket to attend the event and must be accompanied by an adult. Walk-ups will be welcome on the day of the event. This event will be completely outdoors and will be canceled in the case of rain.
Get free tickets here! www.semheights.com
Volunteers can sign up here! www.semheights.com/volunteer
 

Candy and prize donations are needed. Bring donations to the church or order them from our Amazon Wish  List.
Palm   Sunday   March 24th  at 10:30 a.m. Sanctuary
Holy Thursday- March 28 @ 5:30 p.m. …
Free Dinner and Messy Church
Good Friday – March 29th at 6:00 p.m. …
We will remember the last moments of Jesus’ life with “Stations of the Cross” in the sanctuary. 

 Easter Sunday – March 31st … 

Join us and see the sunrise early Easter morning. This special traditional service will be held 7:00 a.m. Then at 10:30 a.m. in our sanctuary will be our worship. 
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 TO YOU …
Rowan V. - March 4

Mason M.-March 4

Mrs. Shelley – March 5

Henry W. – March 7

Emilia L. – March 9

Ellie F. - March 12

Aurelio V. – March 17

Aziah D. – March 20

Mrs. Adile – March 21

Matilda F. – March 28

SHUMPS Closes at 5:00 p.m. on


Thursday, April 4, 2024 for Staff


Meeting. 


SHUMPS will also be closed on Friday,


March 29, 2024 for Good Friday.











